
 

 

FBBA Players-Only on Court Policy 
A note to coaches and site safety volunteers 

 
Due to safety and insurance concerns the only players allowed on the basketball court 
during practices and games will be registered participants of FBBA who are on the teams 
scheduled to be on the court at the time of the practice or game. 
 
FBBA’s insurance policy will only cover coaches and players registered to Fast Break 
Basketball Association.  If an unregistered person either gets injured or causes an injury 
to a registered child, our insurance policy will not cover the injuries.  Also, this may be 
considered a negligent act (negligence was reviewed in your Rutgers Certification 
classes), which means you may be held personally responsible. 
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